
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:               UAH Faculty, Staff, and Students 
 
FROM:         Robert A. Altenkirch, President 
 
DATE:          April 17, 2017 
 
SUBJECT:   Administrative Organizational Changes 
 
A number of administrative organizational changes are in process of implementation in 
order to align certain activities more closely with related activities.   
 

Environmental Health and Safety: Previously reporting to the Associate Vice 
President Facilities and Operations will report to the Associate Vice President for 
Contracts and Grants (Bob Lindquist), who reports to the Vice President for 
Research and Economic Development, with dotted line reporting to Facilities and 
Operations and Academic Affairs 

 
Contracts and Grants Accounting: Previously reporting to the Associate Vice 

President Finance and Business Services will report to the Associate Vice 
President for Contracts and Grants (Bob Lindquist), who reports to the Vice 
President for Research and Economic Development 

 
Charger Card: Previously reporting to the Associate Vice President Finance and 

Business Services will report to the Associate Vice President for Student Affairs 
(John Maxon, Auxiliary Services), who reports to the Vice President for Student 
Affairs 

 
Bevill Conference Center and Hotel: Previously reporting to the Senior Vice 

President for Finance and Administration will report to the Associate Vice 
President for Student Affairs (John Maxon, Auxiliary Services), who reports to the 
Vice President for Student Affairs 

 
Telecommunications Services: Previously reporting to the Senior Vice President for 

Finance and Administration will report to the Chief Information Officer, Office of 
Information Technology, who reports to the Provost and Executive Vice President 
for Academic Affairs 

 
The above administrative organizational changes, while effective immediately, will require a 
brief period of transition prior to full implementation. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Bob  


